
In Science we will be looking at 
plants, animals and healthy living. As 
part of this we will walk down to the 

local farm and hopefully see new 
born lambs! 

 

During this topic we will observe 
the local area by walking around 
the community. We will design 
maps and make observational 

drawings. 

 

What you could do at home 
Walk around the local area to 
look at street furniture. 
 
Talk about changes in the local     
area.  
 
Talk with your grandparents 
about how streets and houses 
have changed. 
 
Look at photographs of how 
children have changed from ba-
by to seven year olds. 

Our topic this 
half term is  

Street Detectives 

Dates for your diary 
Friday 3rd March– PD Day 
 

Reminder 
All children should remember to 
bring their PE kit, including 
plimsolls. PE is on a Monday 
and Wednesday. 
 
Please make sure that your 
child reads at home every night. 
This is extremely important and 
will help with their writing and 
spelling. 


